July 27, 2023

Ms. Valerie Hale
City Clerk

City of Crossville
392 N Main St
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Ms. Hale:

On behalf of the Deer Creek Homeowners Association, we are requesting City sewer
service for our residents currently served by our private gray water sewer treatment
facility.

BACKGROUND: We have 11 residences connected to the system, with 1 home just
beginning construction, and 4 additional lots who would be eligible to connect to the
system. Brian McDonald has worked with our gray water system for many years and is
acting on behalf of the HOA.

REQUEST: Deer Creek Homeowners Association would like to purchase a tap onto the
City sewer system to service up to 16 residents. If approved, Deer Creek would work
with a certified engineer to purchase and install a new tank and pump system and would
run new piping from the new tank to the City tap. Deer Creek would retain ownership
and maintenance of all piping from each home to the city tap, the pump and the pump
tank. We presume that the tap could be located near the existing gray water system,
and would request an expedited review and approval so we can begin work as soon as
possible. We would further request that the City bill each homeowner for the sewer
usage monthly.

We appreciate your consideration of our request and are more than willing to provide
any additional information you may need.

Respectfully,
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Teresa Hess, President Marc Angelillo, Treasurer

Ipp
cc: Brian McDonald



Brian McDonald

1542 East Deer Creek Drive
Crossville, TN 38571
1956bmcd @gmail.com
931-261-5792



